
  
  
FORT WAYNE PARKS & RECREATION 

 
ADOPT-A-PLAYGROUND PROGRAM EVALUATION 
 
 
Thank you for agreeing to clean up one of Fort Wayne’s playgrounds. Please take a few 
minutes to complete the following information after your clean up so that we can work together 
to keep our playground fun and safe! 
 

1. Name of your group: ______________________________________________________ 
 

2. Park Playground : ________________________________________________________ 
 
3. Group’s contact person & email: _____________________________________________ 

 
4. Date of clean-up: _________________________________________________________ 

 
5. Number of volunteers: _____________________________________________________ 

 
6. Amount and type of debris collected: _________________________________________ 

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
7. When is your next clean-up? _______________________________________________ 

 
8. Please verify any problems you noted (graffiti, equipment safety, etc.) or improvements 

you would like to add to this program: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return this form within 10 days of your clean up to: 
 
Steve Schuhmacher 
705 E. State Blvd. 
Fort Wayne, IN 46805 
steve.schuhmacher@cityoffortwayne.org  


